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September 3, 2021

Dear Community Partner,

We greatly appreciate your committed support of Teen Parent Connection and the more than 100
families we serve each year. Your partnership allows us to give our young families extra support
during the holiday season in addition to our year round individualized home visitation and group
programs. Despite the uncertain circumstance last year brought, your generous support provided
every child we serve an opportunity to experience the warmth and kindness of the holiday season,
and we are hoping to accomplish the same goal this year!

The Holiday Program gives young parents the opportunity to earn “holiday bucks” to “purchase” gift
cards and educational toys for their children stocked by generous donors like you! Your small
contributions bring peace of mind to our young parents ensuring a happy holiday for their families.

This holiday season we ask once again for your sponsorship of our young families by donating
to our 2021 Holiday Program, hosted on December 13 - 16 at Village Green Baptist Church in
Glen Ellyn.

Suggested items include:
- Gift cards — Walmart, Target, Jewel, Aldi, gas cards, etc. ($10 increments preferred)

- Toys that promote learning for newborns through age 4
- Books for newborns through age 4

- Bath and Body Products, Housewares, Candles

- Warm winter jackets and clothing

- Diapers, baby wipes, and other baby supplies

We know the holidays are a busy time and fitting shopping into your schedule may be tricky so
please also consider a monetary contribution, and we will do the shopping for youl!

If you have any questions or would like to set up a pick-up or drop-off time, please contact me at:
630-790-8433 x227 or heatherm®@teenparentconnection.org.

Thank you in advance for your support. We wish you the happiest of holidays!

Sincerely,

Heather Moyer

Healthy Families Program Manager
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